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 Easter Special 🐣

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we reach the end of another busy and exciting term, we’d like to wish all our

families a very Happy Easter. We hope you enjoy a restful and refreshing two-week

break. The children have worked incredibly hard this term and have earned some

well-deserved time to relax and recharge.

We’re already looking forward to welcoming everyone back, ready for an action-

packed summer term full of learning, laughter, and new opportunities.

Over the break, we’d love for children to continue enjoying their reading. Whether

it’s curling up with a good book, sharing a bedtime story, or visiting the local

library, regular reading is a fantastic way to keep minds active and imaginations

growing!

🌟 Celebrating Our Trust Award Winners

We are very proud to announce our Trust Award winners for this term, each

recognised for their contribution to our Trust value of Community: Collective

responsibility, collaborating within and beyond the Trust:

Manvit Sood – for being kind and helpful towards others across the phase.

Manvit supports his peers in their learning and is a wonderful role model to

those around him.

Feryal Eltaibi – for her kindness and support to children of all ages, both in the

classroom and on the playground. Feryal is always ready to lend a helping hand.

Annushri Rao – for her ability to work with others to make a positive impact.

Annushri represented Ryefield brilliantly at international oracy festivals and

was honoured as the pupil's Poet Laureate for her beautiful and thoughtful

poem ‘If All the World Were Love’, a true reflection of her empathy and desire

to spread positivity.

The staff award goes to Miss Lansiquot who shows unwavering dedication to

children and their families across the school. Always a compassionate listener,

she fosters trust, collaboration and support with empathy, ensuring every

family feels heard, valued and empowered within and beyond the Trust.

Well done to all of them!

Wishing you all a joyful Easter and a relaxing break. We’ll see you back in school on

Tuesday 22  of April, ready for a fantastic final term of the year.nd








